
National Outstanding Award 2014 

Weekly Newsletter  - 1st Feb 2019  

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

This Month’s value is ‘TRUST’ - Please can you reinforce this value at home so that we have your  support.   
 
Well done to Year 4 children for their homework topic on the human organ system.  The children’s work is             
totally brilliant and some of the ideas are really creative.  Thank you parents for getting involved!  

Thank you Reception parents for attending the junk and model making workshop this week.   The children loved 
having you in their class.  We have lots more exciting workshops planned for you once the weather warms up.  

Finally the Year 6 children went to the National Science Museum in London and had a fantastic time.   Once 
again our thanks to our staff who give up their time for the children.  

Mr Edris Gaibee   

Headteacher  



WEEKLY CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Class For this week 

RAG 100% 

RDG 97.0% 

1C 96.0% 

1J 98.7% 

2L 98.6% 

2B 94.7% 

3V 97.3% 

3W 97.3% 

4G 93.2% 

4K 97.9% 

5D 98.0% 

5H 99.3% 

6W 97.6% 

6S 98.7% 

Overall House Points  

House  Total for this 

term 

Weekly  

Phoenix   1998 636 

Pegasus  1618 419 

 Unicorn   1977 504 

Griffin  1658 560 

 Forthcoming Events – Key 

Dates  

Nadchodzące wydarzenia - 

daty kluczowe 

التواريخ  -أحداث قادمة 

 الرئيسية

Date English Polskie    عربى 

5th Feb  Y5 Trip to Leicester Space          
Centre  

Rok 5 Wycieczka do Centrum 
Kosmicznego w Leiceste 

سنوات إلى مركز  5رحلة لمدة 
 ليستر للفضاء

11th Feb  Year2 SATS meeting for parents 
3.30 – in the hall 

Rok 2 Spotkanie SATS dla 
rodziców 3.30 - w hali 

 SATSالاجتماع السنوي 

15th Feb  Break up for Half term  Zerwij na pół semestru  تفريق نصف المدة 

Bad Weather: 
 
In the event of bad weather you will be notified as soon as possible by text message if we have to close. It is important 

therefore, that the contact numbers for each child is kept up to date. 

We will endeavour to keep Featherstone  Primary open, but we must consider the risk that the poor weather poses to 

both staff and pupils of the school.  

There are a number of factors that will influence any decision taken to close the school and these may include:  

1. Can children and staff get to school safely? This may be affected by public transport.  

2. Can children and staff get home safely? If severe weather is expected and may prevent staff and children getting home 

safely, the school may decide to close.  

3.Can enough staff get into school in order to ensure safe staff to pupil ratios?  

Please make sure your child comes into school prepared for cold weather (jumper/coat/hat/gloves/scarf) and that all 

items of clothes are clearly labelled with your child's name. If you child wears snow boots/wellies to school they must 

bring their school shoes to change into. 


